
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Offers invited for the lease of a  
new café in Crystal Palace Park 

 
As part of a range of park improvements a new café 

and events space is being built, to replace the 
existing café, and offers are now invited for its lease. 

 
Closing date: Noon, Thursday 27

th
 August 2015 

 
For the lease particulars email 

community.development@bromley.gov.uk  
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